
  
 

Goatstown ETSS Homework Policy 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

We are excited to launch our brand new, home-grown, homework policy. We have 
taken on board the student, parent and teacher feedback we sought earlier this year 
about homework and we have created a policy to support learning through homework 
for our Goatstown ETSS community. The full policy that contains more detail and the 
roles and responsibilities of teachers, students and parents can be found on our 
website (linked here). 

Here is a link to a very short video that summarises the new policy: Powtoon - New 
Homework Policy 

Please do let us know if you have any queries. 

Many thanks. 

Kind regards, 

Jennifer 

 

Jennifer Egan 

Year Coordinator 

 

 

 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5f33b19df12f10066dfd4706/t/6049eceab6385552db7d95fb/1615457515402/Goatstown+ETSS_Homework+Policy_Final_24.02.21.pdf
https://www.powtoon.com/online-presentation/dxmIfn4JKNp/?utm_medium=SocialShare&utm_campaign=studio-share%2Bshare%2Bby%2Bowner&utm_source=studio-share-button&utm_content=dxmIfn4JKNp&utm_po=29828212&mode=movie
https://www.powtoon.com/online-presentation/dxmIfn4JKNp/?utm_medium=SocialShare&utm_campaign=studio-share%2Bshare%2Bby%2Bowner&utm_source=studio-share-button&utm_content=dxmIfn4JKNp&utm_po=29828212&mode=movie

